
                                                 

                                                    NOTICE

It is for the notification for our students that Rudra Group, based at Asansol             
(associated with automobile industry) will conduct an interview for recruitment in 
their company on 20th February, 2018, Tuesday at 11 AM at Room No-110 
(LRR), Katwa College. Only the alumni of our college (both regular and distant 
mode) and the outgoing students (i. e., existing students of 3rd year) of any stream 
are eligible for the interview process. Interested candidates may enroll their names 
within 11 AM, 20th February. For enrolment process they are requested to contact 
with Sri Bharat Mondal, Department of Physics.

Interested candidates are also requested to bring a printed bio-data along with the 
originals of the testimonials at the time of interview.

Sri Birbahu Mondal(9932891567)                                              

Career Counseling Committee                                                        


